
 

 
 FROM TELFORD INFANT SCHOOL 

ASSESSMENT MEETINGS FOR PARENTS 
WEDNESDAY 31ST JANUARY 

 

You will have already received an invitation to attend one of our Assessment 
Meetings on 31st January in last week’s year group letters. Here is a reminder 
of the arrangements. 

 
RECEPTION  
Next Steps for Learning Meeting for Reception Parents – 6.30pm-
7pm 
Reception teachers will be sharing information on how we use Tapestry to 
assess the children’s learning, and how parents can contribute to this. 
 
YEAR 1  
Phonics Assessment Meeting for Year 1 Parents – 7pm-7.45pm 
At this meeting Year 1 teachers will be share details of the phonics screening 
check process that all year 1 children will be undertaking in June and will 
explain how parents can support at home.  
 
YEAR 2  
SATs Meeting for Year 2  Parents – 7pm-7.45pm 
Year 2 teachers will share the  Statutory Assessment Testing process that all 
Year 2 children will be undertaking in May and will explain how parents can 
support at home.  
 
If you have children in both Year 1 and Year 2 we recommend that you 
attend the Year 2 meeting as the Phonics Screening arrangements are the 
same as last year. However, if you would like further details please do not 
hesitate to speak to your child’s Year 1 teacher. 
 

We hope you can join us for these important meetings. 
 


